
HIGH POINT EXPLORATION INC.  
Suite 1080, 789 West Pender Street, Vancouver, British Columbia, V6C 1H2 

 

July 17th, 2020 

 

British Columbia Securities Commission 

Alberta Securities Commission 

Ontario Securities Commission 

 

Re: High Point Exploration Inc. (the “Company”) – Refiling of Audited Financial Statements for 

the year ended April 30, 2020 and 2019. 

The Company’s Audited Financial Statements for the year ended April 30, 2020 and 2019 (the “Financial 

Statements”) are being refiled on SEDAR at the request of the British Columbia Securities Commission. 

The original filing completed on July 17, 2020 contained an unsigned draft version of auditor’s report 

instead of the final signed version of the auditor’s report. No other changes were made to the Financial 

Statements. 

Refiling of the Financial Statements has no changes or impact on any element of such financial statements 

or the notes thereto. 

 

Yours truly, 

High Point Exploration Inc. 

 

/s/ “Brent Hahn” 

Brent Hahn 

President, CEO & Director 

bfhahn@shaw.ca 

(604) 428-7050 


